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From 1st july 2019 

Dear sir 

 

 

10/10/2018 

We have been primary produces in Somersby since 1968.Since that time we have 

not seen any drainage infrastructure works in our area. 

We have purshesed a$30k excavator to do all our storm water works on our 

farms.We have dams capture the storm water. It is great asset to us.It is stored for 

irragation to grow fresh produce for the local market. 

Local people ask us. Does the goverment help us farmers.This is not help this is 

revenue for the council to squeeze us out of this area. 

If you have storm water infrustructor in this area please indicate were your storm 

water works are so we can know what your charging us exstra for. 

This $5427.81 on top of our rates is a disgrace.As well a disgrace on how mush 

notice for this large increase in rates.This is un australian.Every one deserve a fair 

amount of notice and a fair go 

yours faithfully. 

 




